
3. REPORT FROM TASKFORCE ON POVERTY 
 
 The Committee received the report on the findings of the Mayoral Taskforce on Poverty.  A copy of 

the full report was tabled at the meeting and Major Campbell Roberts and Dr Sue Bagshaw presented 
a summary of the findings of the taskforce. 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the Committee extend its thanks to the Taskforce members. 
 
 2. That the report be handed to the incoming relevant Standing Committee of the new Council to 

consider how they can action the recommendations. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


